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Rossetti Cowan Senior Center Reopens Monday, May 3 

REVERE – The Revere Rossetti Cowan Senior Center (25 Winthrop Ave) announced this week 
that the doors will open for the first time in over a year beginning on Monday, May 3. There will 
be three two-hour blocks open to 20 seniors maximum. Each block is Monday-Friday from 8:30-
10:30 AM, 11:00 AM – 1:00 PM, and 1:30 PM – 3:30 PM. Seniors must reserve their spot by 
calling 781-286-8155 and are required to wear masks in the building.  

“I have been looking forward to this day for months,” said Deb Peczka, Director of Elder Affairs. 
“I am so excited to welcome back our seniors, to show them the improvements we have made 
to the center, and work with them to set more goals we can accomplish together.” 

In an effort to keep all seniors and employees safe, seniors must provide either a complete 
vaccination card or negative COVID test to enter the building. Shuttle rides are available to 
members of the senior center – please call 781-286-8155 to schedule a ride and buy a $10 
shuttle coupon book. 
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